
UCHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

November 20, 2018 

School News:  ISTEP testing starts Monday Nov 26th, students must have their laptop charged for the 

testing.  

The Social Studies Academic Team will meet the Monday after Thanksgiving break, November 26th, right after 

school in Mrs. Hale’s room. (Room 11) 

Senior pictures are due to the yearbook by December 17th.  

There have been multiple clothing items from the locker rooms turned in to the front office, if you are missing 
sweatshirts, sweatpants etc please come to front office.  Any unclaimed items will be donated next Friday 
November 30th.  
 
GUIDANCE NEWS:  Attention All Sophomores: The sophomore class will be attending the WCC field trip on 

Thursday December 13th in the morning.  All sophomores are expected to attend.  This field trip is a great 

opportunity to get a glimpse of the programming offered by WCC that students can pursue as a 

junior.   Permission slips are due to the guidance office no later than Thursday December 6th.    

FFA NEWS:   

ATHLETIC NEWS:  Girls Basketball @ Oldenburg 6PM, Wrestling @ Connersville 6PM  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


